
During these last few days, stay strong 
and stick to your goals. And of course, 
don’t forget to celebrate all your hard 
work and progress!

You made it to the final week!

WEEK #7 CHALLENGE: 

Focus on Having Fun
Just like eating nutritious foods and engaging in physical activity are 
good for us, having fun is another way to boost our health. Having fun 
can make us happier and may help lower feelings of stress. Think about 
times when you have felt carefree and fully engaged with an activity or 
group of people. Or think about the last time you had a deep belly laugh 
and how good you felt afterward. When you focus on fun, you are less 
attached to the outcome of a situation and are more focused on the 
present moment. Making time to have fun in our daily lives can have a 
significant impact on the way we view the world.

This week, be intentional about having fun. Every day, engage in at least 
one fun activity. It does not have to be complex or elaborate. Maybe you 

take a break from work to sing along to your 
favorite song or tell jokes with co-workers 

before a meeting. Play with your pet, 
listen to a new podcast episode, cook 

a new recipe, or call a friend and 
laugh about a fun memory. The 
list could go on and on and may 
look different for everyone. Keep it 

simple and do something that feels 
fun, freeing, and joyful to you!

WEEK 7

Holiday Challenge 
Guidelines
The overall goal is for 
participants to maintain 
their current weight for the 
last 7 weeks of the year.  
As a participant, you will: 

•	 �Weigh yourself each 
week.

•	 �Track what you eat and 
drink. 

•	 �Track your activity. 

•	 �Make a plan.

https://esmmweighless.com/tracking-still-works
https://ncefnep.org/reading-nutrition-facts-labels
https://esmmweighless.com/smart-size-your-portions
https://www.niddk.nih.gov/bwp
https://www.niddk.nih.gov/bwp


WEEK 7










	Content from Coordinator: Coordinators, add recipes or other content here.

Post-Program Evaluation Survey: You may want to share the survey link to collect data in the final newsletter and throughout the final week of the challenge. Alternatively, you could send a separate email with the post-program survey after the challenge concludes. 


